
 

 
Explanatory Statement for 
Absence of AD document 

 
At this time, there are no Airbus A400M aeroplanes in civil service. 
 
For this reason, no publicly available AD document exists and this AD record (ADR) is created for 
information only. The content is only made available by EASA to the concerned design approval 
holder(s) and competent military airworthiness authorities, represented by CQC. The AD content 
is understood to be a recommendation to the affected military authorities to issue their own AD. 
 
The ‘applicable AD’ for this subject, containing the legally valid requirements for the military 
aeroplane(s), is the document issued by the responsible military authority, depending on the 
country where the affected aeroplane is registered. 
 
For a copy of the applicable (military) AD, contact the responsible military authority. 
 
The list of CQC AD recommendations is available here for download, under EXPERT AREA. 
 

 

http://www.occar.int/programmes/a400m

